07 February 2023

House Committee on Business and Labor

Re: House Bill 2536

Dear Chair Representative Holvey, Vice-Chairs Representatives Elmer and Sosa and members
Representatives Davis, Grayber, Hudson, Nelson, Nosse, Osborne, Owens and Scharf:

I am opposed to HB 2536.
Is there no end to the great state of Oregon poking it’s nose into every little facet of our lives?

Some in the legislature seem to believe that only central planning and central control will save the

citizens of Oregon from themselves.
Please table this bill and let us work out our own lives,

We do not need more meddling in our lives. It is our business, not the states.

Sincerely,
Keshored Az,

Richard Wisner




